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AUSTIN, TX – The Austin Police Association has elected to file another 

grievance due to the conduct of Margo Frasier, who currently holds the position of 

Police Monitor. 

 

There are now two outstanding grievances that cover three separate violations due to the 

conduct of Margo Frasier. 

 

The two recent violations by Margo Frasier are as follows: 

 

On or around February 29th, 2016 Margo Frasier released confidential information 

regarding two Austin Police Officers to a criminal defendant. This action constitutes an 

unlawful disclosure of legally confidential information pursuant to the Texas Local 

Government Code 143.089. 

 

On or around March 18th, 2016 the Citizen’s Review Panel released a memo 

recommending the reassignment of a training officer. This action was in direct violation 

of the current meet and confer contract between the Austin Police Association and the 

City of Austin. 

 

The Austin Police Association feels that the habitual violation of the Texas Local 

Government Code and the labor agreement between the City of Austin and the Austin 

Police Association is not only detrimental to the City of Austin’s efforts to recruit and 

retain qualified Police Officers during this time of critical manpower shortage, but is 

also grounds for the removal of Margo Frasier from her position as the Police Monitor. 

 

Attached is the Austin Police Association’s Contract Grievance that was delivered to 

Austin City Manager Marc Ott. 
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